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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

233  (T) of  2025     

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 3 June 2025 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area 

Locality: Brisbane River 

Activity: Piling Operations 

Mariners are advised that: 
 
Pile extraction operations will be carried out on the Brisbane River at various locations as listed below 
from Tuesday, 3 June (from 1400 hours) until Friday, 6 June 2025. Hours of work for the operation will 
be 0600 hours to 1800 hours each day. 
 
3 and 4 June: 4x piles in approximate position 27°28.1040'S, 153°02.2833'E, upstream of Dockside 
Marina 
5 June: 1x ex 13FS pile in approximate position 27°26.9660'S, 153°05.4056'E, Colmslie Beach Reserve 
6 June: 1x dolphin structure in approximate position 27°25.9220'S, 153°06.9960'E, MSQ Pinkenba 
Marine Operations Base 
 
Works will be conducted by the barge Aquila moored perpendicular to the shoreline at each location 
during the work. The vessel will monitor the required VHF channels and will display a yellow light to 
mark the extremity of the barge at night. 
 
Mariners are requested to pass at slow speed no wash during hours of work. 
 
 
 
Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice: none 
 
AUS charts affected: AUS237 
ENC Cells affected:  AU5BNE01 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone: 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


